Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, July 15, 2016 3:33 PM

To: 'Gilbert, Judy'

Subject: RE: 95607 - Former Chevron Station 5269 Crow Canyon Road, Castro Valley
Hi Judy,

Please use this as acknowledgement and approval of the requested extension due to personnel unavailability.
I've updated Geotracker accordingly.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Gilbert, Judy [mailto:Judy.Gilbert@ghd.com]

Sent: Friday, July 15, 2016 2:10 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: 95607 - Former Chevron Station 5269 Crow Canyon Road, Castro Valley

Hello Mark — To follow up on the message | left you this afternoon, requesting an extension for submitting the 2Q16
groundwater sampling and monitoring report due today, July 15. | will submit the report by Tuesday, July 19. Please let
me know if you have questions or comments.

Thanks

Judy A. Gilbert
Sr. Project Manager
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